
January 23rd! 
"Sexuality and the Sacred: What 
does the Gospel Say About Love 
and Sexuality?  
When:  Thursday, Jan. 23, 7:00 p.m. 

Where: Parish Meeting Hall 
What is the relationship between 
sexuality and the sacred? What is God’s 
vision for human sexuality? How can we 
best understand the teachings of the 
Catholic Church in this area, which for many appear to stifle 
freedom and enjoyment? Dr. Matthew Kuhner will offer a 
reflection and lead a discussion upon these important questions, 
with emphasis upon how we live and upon our responsibility as 
adults to pass on the Gospel’s teaching to our children and 
others. 
  

Dr. Matthew Kuhner is Assistant Professor of Systematic 
Theology at St. Bernard’s School of Theology and Ministry. Dr. 
Kuhner is married to his college sweetheart, Michelle, and they 
have the joy of sharing their lives with their four-year-old 
daughter, Catherine Grace, and their 4 month old son, John 
Benedict. 
 

There is no cost to attend, but free 
will offering will be accepted.  For 
more information, contact Kathryn 

at Kathryn.mcalarney@dor.org or 586-5674, ext 224. 

Dr. Matthew Kuhner 

Fruit of the Vine 
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